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Dear Key Stage 2 Staff,

I wanted to take a moment to extend a huge thank you to all of you for
your incredible dedication and care in organising each part in our
Christmas story service at church with your own classes. The children’s
singing was truly magnificent, and the choir's performance was nothing
short of magical to behold. The service brought so much joy to everyone
present, and it was a beautiful way to celebrate the lead up to
Christmas.
Your efforts not only brought the Christmas story to life for the
children but also created a warm and joyful atmosphere for their
families. I am so grateful for everything you do for the children at St
Peter’s.
Wishing you all a very heartfelt Christmas! Please remember to take
care of yourselves and each other during this special time of year.
With gratitude and warm wishes,

 Mr Tomlinson

Merry Christmas

"A big thank you to the entire St. Peter's team and governors for
making 2024 and school such an exciting, warm, happy, and
welcoming place for the children. I wish you all a very Merry
Christmas and want to express my sincere gratitude for your care and
dedication towards the children and families. Most of all, thank you for
your unwavering support for each other. Creating such an
extraordinary ethos and culture doesn't just happen – it takes the effort
and commitment of everyone. Wishing you all a wonderful festive
season!"

Mr Tomlinson
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A Heartfelt Thank You for the Christmas Story Service in church
2024



School Choir

Today, our choir performed Christmas carols in Nottingham’s
John Lewis store
It was truly wonderful to see so many parents, family members,
and friends come together to support and cheer for our choir.
The energy and enthusiasm in the crowd were a testament to the
incredible talent and dedication each of you brings to every
performance.
Thank you for sharing your beautiful voices with us, and for
making this festive season even more special. You’ve certainly
brought holiday cheer to all!
Thank you to Mrs Gilbey for her commitment to music here at
St Peter’s, especially at this time of year! Phew!

Returning to school in 2025!
We look forward to seeing everyone back at St Peter’s on
Monday 6th January 2025. 

We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected. 
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 
East Bridgford St Peter’s C of E Academy 

We had a pop up panto in preschool last
Friday. They enjoyed watching Cbeebies
Beauty and the Beast 2024 and had hot

chocolate. 







227 CHRISTMAS DINNERS AND CHRISTMAS PUDDING WITH CUSTARD AND A MINCE PIE!







CEDAR CLASSCEDAR CLASS
Cedar class have been learning about whole

foods and healthy eating. For homework they
had a go at making a healthy recipe!
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Freyja and Jakob were helping Santa at
Radcliffe Olympic Christmas party this week
and also there is a brilliant article on Jakob
and him participating in the YEL league as

ROfc’s youngest ever player.

We are incredibly
proud of Oliver
(Miss Fisher’s

class) for helping
to collect the

money with the
vale of belvoir

lions tonight at the
Santa sleigh ride
for charity. He

collected £61.38 all
himself walking

miles around the
village and in total
they all raised over
£1000 for local
good causes! 

A couple of weeks ago, Luca was
awarded the ‘Player of the
Match’ trophy for his great

listening skills, positive attitude,
and teamwork. We’re so proud of

you, keep it up!

An excellent
performance by these

talented children in
their “Perform” end of

term performance. 
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DRAMADRAMA

After school (Tuesday) musical theatre group.
Performed their version of Shakespeare's The

Tempest for an audience of parents.

New musical theatre group starting in 2025,
sign up now. DRAMADRAMA


